Proposed CicLAvia Route coming to Downtown SP

Subject: Proposed CicLAvia Route coming to Downtown SP
From: "Bezmalinovich, Augie" <ABezmalinovich@portla.org>
Date: 05/30/2017 11:34 AM

To: "Iparker@sanpedroBID.com" <lIparker@sanpedroBID.com>

Hi Lorena,

| just attended a meeting with the CicLAvia folks and it looks like the route is pretty firm
(see the attached map). We should consider closing 6t" Street off from Pacific to Centre,
activating the court house parking lot and getting folks to “take a break” by visiting our
downtown businesses. The event goes from 9am to 4pm and they are expecting
anywhere from 50,000 to 200,000 people to show up. What do you think? | think it's
worthy to bring up at the next Board meeting....

Thanks,
Augie
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